
2024 Volunteer Program

All successful non-profit organizations rely on the work of volunteers. The AMFA is no different, as we
depend on volunteers to run & help support our association both on and off the field. We are looking to
our AMFA families to join us as we continue to create a positive environment for our kids to experience the
joy of sport.

The Association is made up of many valuable contributors who generously give their time to improve the
game. We have a variety of different roles that need to be filled every season, including but not limited to
support at our Opening Day festivities, managing our concession stands, helping with the field set up at
tournaments, and year-round engagement opportunities as an executive.

Currently, we have two key initiatives that will require association-wide team participation. 

1. The Learn to Play Program: The AMFA is on track to register over 200 U7 and U9 kids this season. The
success of our U7 & U9 program depends largely on the volunteers who help facilitate it. We are asking for
teams to sign up to help out at our Saturday morning sessions.

2. Challenger Baseball: We are excited to partner with Challenger Baseball for the 2024 season.  This is a
wonderful program that provides an opportunity for children with cognitive or physical disabilities to enjoy
the full benefits of participation in baseball at a level structured to their abilities. There are 8 weeks of
Challenger sessions and we would like to provide AMFA representation and support each week.

Sign-up forms for both of the above opportunities will be circulated to coaches and managers in the Spring.

We also be hosting the annual U11 Spirit of the Game tournament in May, Celebration of Softball
tournament in June, and Opening Day on April 6 in addition to the 2 initiatives above, so there are lots of
opportunities for parents, supporters, and players to get involved. The success of these events, and others
like photo day and the Winter Jubilee will be largely dependent on the contributions of the broader
community. 

We aim to reward individuals and teams who make positive contributions to the AMFA. Each month, we
will collect nominations for individual volunteers of the month, and at the end of the season, one Outlaws
team and one House team will be awarded a budget for a team end-up party based on their contributions.

Please, if you have any questions, comments or concerns, please reach out to Daniel Goertz 778-344-7886
or daniel.goertz@amfa.ca


